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Grand Junction, Hampstead and Briens 
Road Intersection Upgrade 
Night Works Notification – August 
Dear Resident / Business Owner,  

Night works to assess the condition of the existing stormwater network for the Grand Junction, 
Hampstead and Briens Road Intersection Upgrade will commence on Monday, 24 August, and 
continue for approximately four nights, weather permitting.  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is upgrading the intersection of Grand 
Junction, Hampstead and Briens Road to improve travel times, connectivity, capacity and safety for all users. 
The $19 million project is jointly funded (50:50) by the South Australian and Australian Governments.  
 
Night works are required to undertake investigative works, which will involve CCTV cameras being placed in 
the stormwater drains to identify the alignment and condition of the stormwater network. The data collected 
as part of these works will help inform the project’s detailed design.  
 
In order to minimise the impact to road users and ensure these works can be completed safely and efficiently, 
works will be undertaken at night between 7pm and 6am Monday, 24 August concluding 6am Friday, 
28 August, weather permitting. 
 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, however, the intersection will remain 
open to traffic at all times.  
 
Please take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers 
when travelling through the area.  
 
Vac trucks and light vehicles will be used during these works, and some noise disturbance can be expected 
at times while these works are completed, however, the work will be managed to minimise disruption as much 
as practically possible.  
 
Access to properties during these works will be maintained. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to 
surrounding properties and road users, as much as practically possible.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 
may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours.  
 
The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 
 
For further information please visit the project website at www.dit.sa.gov.au/hampstead or to contact the 
project team email DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 794 880 
 
Kind Regards, 
Grand Junction, Hampstead and Briens Road Intersection Upgrade Project Team 
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